
Approach Vehicle Marshalling Area via two possible routes:
1. Southbound on Lakeside Drive (from South Melbourne) – continue until you reach the Vehicle Checkpoint at the 

corner of Village Green Drive
2. Southbound on Queens Road (from Kings Way / Princes Hwy) – turn right on to Lakeside Drive, continue until you 

reach the Vehicle Checkpoint

PLEASE NOTE:

You cannot access Vehicle Marshalling Area by Queens Road Northbound and turning left, or from Union Street.

You cannot access Vehicle Marshalling Area by Fitzroy Street.

Have your Vehicle Accreditation Pass visible in your window at all times.

Police will be on site doing breath-testing and vehicle registration checks.
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